
 

 

31 January  2022 
 
 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292-6601 
United States of America 
 
Mr. John Jeffrey, ICANN Secretary 
 
By email: John Jeffrey <john.jeffrey@icann.org>,   
Cc: Empowered Community Administration <ecadmin@icann.org>  
 
Re: Appointment of ASO Representative to the ICANN Empowered Community Administration 
 
 
Dear John  
 
On behalf of the Address Supporting Organization (ASO), I wish to advise you that the ASO 
representative as Decisional Participant on the ICANN Empowered Community Administration 
will be fulfilled by the NRO Executive Secretary, from this time onwards. 
 
Our Executive Secretary is  German Valdez, but all correspondence in relation to the Decisional 
Participant should be sent by email to secretariat@nro.net, from this time onwards. 
 
We intend that this decision stands until further notice from us; so we expect not to have to 
“renew” this appointment annually.   
 
Finally, I do hope that you and all colleagues at ICANN are staying safe and well as this time. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Paul Wilson, 
NRO EC Chair (2022) 


